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AUG 3 f977

Docket 1o. 50-331 

lo-m Elnctric Light and 'Po r 
Coimipatny 

ATT. Mlr. Duane Arnoid 
Pres ident 

IF Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, TA 52406

Gen~tlermen: 

This; is to !,-.dr ir. Lee's 1ittpr 3;te uly 241, 1977, whichi 
advis)d thiLs offi Ce tlhat, due to postponeir.ert of a :cImirrr o.n -AfU4EA' 

Codk camplia.nce -, you bi1.te '.lab le to zi'!eet your cowmi tiet 01 
July 27, 1977, for completion o'.f QA Audit triii.You' furt')er 
Stated that the Suibject Sernj our has "PiS DOT reojchedu 11ed to Auist1
17, 1977, avmd requested an e-.tension of tithe convmit'enL to the above 

Your requets for an extern'ion s cnire accc'r toble. "Y'r, will 
r(!vi e-w vour cc.Tm-tent during a usqetinpf! i.  

Since~rely, 

Gaston Ficrel'Li, Chief 
1(e08ftor opeavioni an'd 

WNuclear Sunpport. Brinch

cc: I-r. E. T. 1 :mmiond, 
-Ch i ef 'Er,i n ee r 

cc w/itr dtd 7/21/77: 
Central Fil1es 
Pt~pro-duct ion Tliiit PNC 2(111 

114 SI C 
TIC

oP'c~. P.1 r~- _ II ~ IMr \RIIT \R I .  
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1?CENTRAL FILES



IOWA ELECTRIC LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Q~filce 

CEDAR RAPIDS, IOH'A 

July 21, 1977 

Mr. Gaston Fiorelli, Chief 
Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Subject: Response to letter from Gaston Fiorelli 

to Duane Arnold dated February 15,1977 
Ref: Letter to Gaston Fiorelli from Lee Liu 

dated March 7,1977 
File: A-107, IR-77-02-C 

Dear Mr. Fiorelli: 

This is to inform you that due to the postponement 
of a seminar on ASME Code Compliance, we will be unable to 
meet the QA Auditor training commitment date presented in the 
referenced letter. The Auditor was enrolled to attend the 
seminar on July 25-27, 1977 when we were notified on July 18, 
1977 that the seminar was rescheduled to August 15-17, 1977.  
Consequently the QA Auditor is now scheduled to complete his 
ASME Code Training by August 17, 1977.  

Due to the circumstances involved we request an 
extension on our commitment for the QA Auditor's ASME Code 
training from July 27, 1977 to August 17, 1977.  

Very truly yours, 

Lee Liu 
Vice President-Engineering 

cc: D. Arnold 
G. Cook 
R. Lowenstein 
L. Root 
J. Wallace


